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May 18, 2021 

 

Board of Supervisors 

County Administration Building 

Stockton, CA 

 

Dear Board Members: 

 

Approve the Appointment of Four Positions to the Redistricting Advisory Committee: (1) 

First Supervisorial District Alternate, Position No. 7301A; (1) Second Supervisorial District 

Alternate, Position No. 7302A; (1) Fourth Supervisorial District Alternate, Position  

No. 7304A; and (1) Fifth Supervisorial District Alternate, Position No. 7305A 

until December 15, 2021 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

 

It is recommended the Board of Supervisors consider the following applications for appointment 

to the Redistricting Advisory Committee: 

 

Category: First Supervisorial District Alternate (1 Position) 

Position No.: 7301A 

Term: Until December 15, 2021 

Incumbent: Vacant 

 

Application: 1. Angelann Flores 

 

Category: Second Supervisorial District Alternate (1 Position) 

Position No.: 7302A 
Term: Until December 15, 2021 

Incumbent: Vacant 

 

Applications: 1. Elizabeth Chan 

 2. Kathleen Garcia 

 3. Esau Hernandez 

 4. Kayla Martin 
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Category: Fourth Supervisorial District Alternate (1 Position) 

Position No.: 7304A 

Term: Until December 15, 2021 

Incumbent: Vacant 

 

Applications: 1. Jacklyn Shaw 

 2. Mary Joan Starr 

 3. Zachariah Wooden 

 

Category: Fifth Supervisorial District Alternate (1 Position) 

Position No.: 7305A 
Term: Until December 15, 2021 

Incumbent: Vacant 

 

Applications: 1. Richard Silverman 

 

REASON FOR RECOMMENDATION 

On Tuesday, January 26, 2021, the San Joaquin County Board of Supervisors, after a public 

discussion on establishing a timeline and options for the decennial supervisorial redistricting 

process, adopted a “Redistricting Advisory Committee” (RAC) as it provides the most 

transparency and public participation input process. The RAC will make recommendations on 

district boundaries for the board.   

On Tuesday, March 23, 2021, the San Joaquin Board of Supervisors, approved the addition of 

five alternative members to the RAC. The addition of the alternative members to the RAC will 

allow for an alternate member to serve in the event that a RAC member is not available.  

The Clerk of the Board advertised the additional positions to the RAC and received several 

qualified applications that are presented for appointment. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT 

 

None. 

 

ACTION TO BE TAKEN FOLLOWING APPROVAL 

 

Upon approval, the appointees so selected by the Board of Supervisors will be required to 

complete an Oath of Office prior to attending the first meeting and will have 90 days from the 

date of appointment to complete boards and commissions training required by Resolution R-17-

160. The Clerk of the Board will notify the Board Liaison of the Board’s appointment, who will 

ensure compliance with all other requirements that apply, and readvertise positions not filled by 

the Board of Supervisors. 
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Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Rachél DeBord 

Clerk of the Board 

 
Attachments:  Application 

Fact Sheet 

  Roster 


